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This International Searching Authority found multiple (groups of)
inventions 1n this international application, as follows:

1 . claims: 1-2,6-177

a composition comprising lipid and surfactant, characterised
in that the surfactant has an HLB number of less than 20 and
in that the lipid and surfactant are in the form of
macromolecular assemblies of less than 100 nm in diameter,
and a formulation/pharmaceutical preparation/hydrogel
patch/kit comprising it, and uses/processes thereof

2 . claims: 3 , 6-23,39-177

a composition comprising lipid and surfactant, characterised
in that the surfactant is an ether surfactant and in that
the lipid and surfactant are in the form of macromolecular
assemblies of less than 100 nm in diameter, and a
formulation/pharmaceutical preparation/hydrogel patch/kit
comprising it, and uses/processes thereof

3 . claims: 4,24-31,39-177

a composition comprising lipid and surfactant, characterised
in that the surfactant is an ester surfactant and in that
the lipid and surfactant are in the form of macromolecular
assemblies of less than 100 nm in diameter, and a
formulation/pharmaceutical preparation/hydrogel patch/kit
comprising it, and uses/processes thereof

4 . claims: 5,32-177

a composition comprising lipid and surfactant, characterised
in that the surfactant is an ionic surfactant and in that
the lipid and surfactant are in the form of macromolecular
assemblies of less than 100 nm in diameter, and a
formulation/pharmaceutical preparation/hydrogel patch/kit
comprising it, and uses/processes thereof



International application No
Information on patent family members

PCT/GB2007/050730

Patent document Publication Patent family Publication
cited in search report date member(s) date

US 6897200 Bl 24-05-2005 UO 0021370 Al 20-04-2000

us 2002102297 Al 01-08-2002 NONE

us 6846489 Bl 25-01-2005 NONE

us 5785976 A 28-07-1998 NONE

A/210 (patent family annex) (April 2005)


	front-page
	wo-search-report

